
 

 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Wallingford           Term:   Christmas             2020 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of our learning 

This term Wallingford class have worked 

exceptionally hard on their teamwork and 

communication. 

 

 

Our weekly social sessions have covered 

lots of different thought provoking 

questions which have been great for 

students to get involved and share their 

ideas in small groups and also as a class. 

Questions on Christmas have been a great 

way to share our beliefs, traditions and 

differences. 

 

 

Our Taskmaster sessions have covered 

team tasks that have been themed 

around castles. Our first tasks was to build 

a castle with limited resources and then 

the following week we made swords and 

shields and judged the best knight!  

 

 

Our PSHE sessions this term have covered 

nutrition and in these lessons we’ve been 

discussing balanced diets, portion sizes 

and healthy choices. Later in the term we 

took our learning to the kitchen to 

participate in cooking challenges, where 

students had set ingredients and worked in 

pairs to create a meal with no recipe. We 

had some amazing meals with great 

variations. We included all ingredients to 

make it a balanced meal and looked at 

portion sizes linking it back to this terms 

learning. 

 

 

 

Have a great break and we look forward 

to seeing you back on Tuesday 5th 

January. 

 

Wallingford Class Team  

                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 Tuesday 5th January – First day back 

 Tuesday 5th January – Farm starts 

 


